
 

Effective March 1, 2023, 
the Finance Office will  

no longer accept 
CASH payments 

 

Acceptable forms of payment include: 

• Credit Card (no criminal debt), or 

• www.Pay.gov (only criminal debt), or 

• Cashier’s Check or Money Order.  Payments are to be 

directed to: 

U.S. DISTRICT COURT 

ATTN: FINANCE OFFICE 

401 W. WASHINGTON ST., STE 130, SPC 1 

PHOENIX, AZ 85003-2118 
 

http://www.pay.gov/

